
   CAMELOT LAKES VILLAGE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC 

   BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

   THURSDDAY NOVEMBER 3RD,2022- CLUBHOUSE CARDROOM 

   MONDAY, NOVEMBER 14TH, 2022-AUDITORIUM  

 

 

 

  

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

 

 Due to extenuating circumstances the Board Meeting scheduled for November 3rd,2022 has 

been cancelled by order of the President.  Next scheduled meeting will be December 1d. 2022 at 6:30 

PM in the Clubhouse Card Room. 

 Be it known that the Membership Meeting scheduled for November 14th, 2022, in the 

Auditorium was cancelled due to a calendar error. 

 This information is being forwarded for the purposes of filing only. 

 

Respectfully Submitted. 

 

Mary Santiago, Secretary 

Dated November 26th,2022 

 


